The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia®

CHILD LIFE, EDUCATION & CREATIVE ARTS THERAPY

Suite 8540 34th St. and Civic Center Blvd. Philadelphia, Pa. 19104 Phone: 215-590-2001 Fax: 215-590-2023 www.chop.edu/childlife

Dear Ms. Valente and all of Lenny's Friends with Wings,

On behalf of the children, parents, and staff of The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia, we want to thank you for your generous donation to the Children's Cancer Center. Your generous donation of arts and crafts and toys to Oncology Child life was wonderful and much appreciated! As you know, items such as these can really help to improve the hospital experience for patients and families. Thank you for thinking of us in such a special way.

One of the primary goals of the Child Life Department is to normalize the children's hospitalization as much as possible. It is only kind support such as yours which enables us to provide positive experiences that promote children's development and make their hospital stay more enjoyable. Your generosity will contribute to the effectiveness of our program and services.

Once again, thank you so much for thinking of us.

Sincerely,

Meaghan Andrews, CCLS

Emily Itnyre, CAC

Christine Kubacki, CAC

Sarah Pajak, CCLS

Rebecca Rector, CLS